
 
 
 
 
November 18-21, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the third Global Women in AgriTech and FoodTech 
Summit in Montreal.  
 
This prestigious event once again provides an opportunity to 
celebrate the professional achievements of women working in the agri-food sector 
and to highlight their tremendous talent. The many activities planned for this summit 
will certainly inspire participants and encourage them to establish new business ties.  
  
I would like to congratulate the members of the organizing committee for their hard 
work in promoting the professional development of women in the agricultural field.  
  
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for every success 
and a rewarding summit.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Right Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


